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Congratulations to our stars of the week. 

Class 1:     Henry for being an amazing “naughty sheep” and so happy, helpful and hardworking! 

       Imogen for a fantastic effort in her story writing this week!     

Class 2:     Ella for always going the extra mile when completing her homework. 

                   Thomas Halstead for being actively involved in all his learning  

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:- 

Ruby in recognition of her drive and determination in our nativity and her super work in phonics! 

Lily in recognition of always being kind and considerate to everyone in Class 2 

 

December Numbers Club Winners 

1st Prize Number 59 : John & Robert Seed        2nd Prize Number 29  Mr A Pattinson 

The bumper Christmas draw will take place next week. 

 

Nativity 

The Nativity was so lovely last night and the children had worked so hard and they were all fantastic! Despite all 

the illness over the last few weeks the children certainly stepped up to the mark and were true performers and 
singers! Well done everyone! 

Friends Christmas Fair 

Tonight at Bilsborrow Village Hall 6pm-8pm, please support if you can! 

 

 

Forest Schools Day Monday 13th December 

This is a non-uniform day, please can children come to school dressed in warm old clothes and bring wellies or old 
shoes to wear when they go outside.  

Christmas Party—Thursday 16th December 

This is a non-uniform day and children should come dressed in party clothes. Remember that if 
your chid/children are not on the minibus they will need collecting from Barton Manor Hotel at 
3pm propmpt. The minibus will be at the usual stops approximately 20 minutes sooner. 

May Lane Road Closure 13th to 17th December 

We have been informed today that May Lane will close each day between 9.00am - 3.00pm from the 
13th December to the 17th December 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022 

School closes on Friday 17th December at 1.30pm 

Diary  

Tuesday 4th January    8.45am  School re-opens  

Thursday 27th January       am  Fire Safety  (Yrs2 & 3) and (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Tuesday 8th February  am  Van Gogh Alive Exhibition at Media City (Class 2) 


